
  
Principal’s Corner — by Ms. Edie Alvarez  
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Happy February!  I hope everyone is staying nice and warm on these 
cold days.  As a reminder, when weather is below 20 degrees, we do 
open the front doors at 7:30 am and let students wait inside until they 
are dismissed to go to class. 
  
Some upcoming events this February include: 
• 2/15 and 2/16 - No school for students 
• 2/17 Choir Concert -SHHS Auditorium at 7:15 pm 
• 2/22 CCSD String-a-thon Festival, SHHS West Gym at 7:30 pm 
  
I would like to congratulate our Girl’s Street Singers who performed at 
the CMEA Convention at the Broadmoor on January 29th.  Ms. Ingolia 
and the girls worked tirelessly and their performance was amazing.   
I am so proud of them! 
  
In addition, I would like to send out some praise for our Classes of the 
Week.  They include: 

• Whyman, Period 2 (8th grade) 
• Ross, Executive Council (8th grade) 
• Eason, Core 3 (6th grade) 
• Becker, Core 7 (7th grade) 
• Bernie, Period 3 UP (6th grade) 
• Black, Period 4 Drama (8th grade) 
• Ingolia, Period 3 Street Singers (8th grade) 

  
Keep up the PRIDEful behavior, Laredo Lions! 

CONGRATULATIONS to our 6th grade students who received 
recognition with a Positive Referral for displaying PRIDE 
during the month of December.  These students are great 
examples of being Principled, Respectful, Inclusive, 
Determined, and Empathetic.  Way to go 6th Graders! 
  
Aumajanae Byrd 
Christabelle Deeng 
Justice Editone 
Hannah Hailemicael 

TUTORING 
Tutoring is available Mondays after 

school with SHHS students.   
If interested, students should contact 

their grade level counselor. 
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The annual CCSD Stringathon Festival  
will be at Smoky Hill High School on February 22nd at 7 pm.   

 
Each middle school orchestra student across the district received 10 
levels of music in December, with each level increasing in 
difficulty.  Students practice their levels in class and at home, ‘pass off’ 
each level when they are ready, then get to perform the levels they 
passed in the concert. This event is unique in many ways: each 
student gets to play the melody, which is not the case in most 
orchestral music. Also, students have the opportunity to work hard 
towards clear rewards and then perform the music with other middle 
school string players from across Cherry Creek – we have over 325 
string players squeeze into the SHHS gym for this performance! This 
concert is free and open to the public so please join us for some 
challenging repertoire- we appreciate your support of our talented 
young string players. 

Thursday, May 5, 2015 from 8:45 – 10:45 am 

If you are interested in participating or need additional information, 
please contact Sara Grady, Counselor @ 720.886.5266 or email 

sgrady@cherrycreekschools.org 

Volunteers Are Needed ! 
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FOR CURRENT 6th and 7th GRADERS 
 2016-2017 Laredo Registration 

Students will view an instructional video during 
Literacy Block on Wednesday, February 24, 2016  

and receive their registration cards.  
Please be sure to discuss with them to review class 

options. The registration video will be posted following 
student viewing.   

Please complete the card and have your student return 
to his/her Literacy Block teacher by 

Tuesday, March 5, 2016             
Please note that all late registration cards are noted as 
such. Registration cards turned in by March 1st will be 

given priority if a scheduling conflict happens. 

FOR CURRENT 8TH GRADERS 
 2016-2017 Laredo Registration 

Smoky Hill High School counselors will meet with 
current eighth grade students  

on Thursday, February 18, 2015.  
The meetings will happen during University Prep (U.P.) 

and Literacy Block classes. 
Students should bring their registration information 

home as it does require a parent signature. 
Registration cards are due to Literacy Block teachers no 

later than Thursday, February 24, 2016 at 3:10 PM. 
 

To view the Laredo Middle School Course Selection Guide,  
please visit our website http://laredo.cherrycreekschools.org/ 
• Click the Course Selection/Registration Quick Link on left  
• Click Grade Level and view the Course Guide PDF document on 

bottom of page. 

http://laredo.cherrycreekschools.org/
http://laredo.cherrycreekschools.org/
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$ÏÎȭÔ ÆÏÒÇÅÔ 
important  dates  

are listed  
on our school 

website calendar!  
http://laredo.cherrycreekschools.org 

 
Use the Quick Links on the Left Side (in red) 

to view Laredo Main Calendar and the 
Athletics Calendars 

No School 
Monday, February 15 
Tuesday, February 16 

LAREDO SPIRIT NIGHT 
SWEET TOMATOES 

Wednesday 
February 24th 
5:00-8:00 pm 

LAREDO SPIRIT NIGHT 
WHICH WICH 

Tuesday 
March 15th 

4:00-8:00 pm 

Friday February 26th  
8am – 4pm 

Monday February 29th  
8am – 4pm 

Tuesday, March 1st  
8am – 4pm 

Wednesday, March 2nd  
8am – 7:30pm 

Open during Parent 
Conferences 

Thursday, March 3rd 
8am – 2pm 

Open during Parent 
Conferences 

SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL! 

http://laredo.cherrycreekschools.org/
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FEBRUARY 
2016 

LAREDO 
SPIRIT WEAR 

SPECIAL 

The Laredo PTCO is trying to raise 
money for our school activities by 
selling Laredo Spirit Wear. 
 
We have hoodies, sweatshirts, 
sweatpants, baseball t-shirts, 
regular t-shirts with different Laredo 
logos!  Support our school by 
purchasing an item or two! 
 
Call 720.886.5244 or email 
jgesquiere@cherrycreekschools.org 
to set up a time to come shop all 
our Laredo Spirit Wear. 

Hoodie $30.00 

Sweatshirt $25.00 

Sweatpants $25.00 

Regular t-shirt $15.00 

Long sleeve t-shirt $20.00 

Baseball t-shirt $20.00 

We are always looking for items to use for our school PRIDE table.  
Students earn PRIDE $$ for exhibiting PRIDEful behavior around the 
school.  Then every other week we load up the PRIDE table where 
students can ‘buy’ items with their Pride dollars.  
 
Hot items include – cell phone cases, games, books, body lotions and 
sprays, perfumes, cool gadgets, mechanical pencils, candy, etc.  
 
Donations can be dropped at the Security Desk or Main Office. 
Thank you!!!! 

mailto:jgesquiere@cherrycreekschools.org
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Laredo Students Won the National Japanese New Year’s Card Contest 
We are very pleased to announce that Alliyah Chambers in 7th grade, Miller 
Vu, Eric Sobczak, and Luis Vargas in 8th grade Japanese classes won the 2016 
National Japanese New Year’s Card Contest which is sponsored by the 
American Association of Teachers of Japanese.   
 
The Laredo Japanese students made New Year’s cards as a project to learn 
about the Japanese New Year.   Since 2016 is the year of the Monkey from 
the Chinese Zodiac, each entry must have a drawing of a monkey.  The 
students were chosen as best artists at Laredo through in-class election.   
 
They entered the National New Year’s Card Contest in four categories, 
Artistic, Comical, Original, and Computer Graphics.  Alliyah Chambers won 1st 
place for artistic, Miller Vu won 1st place for comical, Eric Sobczak won 1st 
place, and Luis Vargas won 2nd place for computer graphic category.  Their 
cards were selected from 723 cards submitted by over 114 schools across the 
United States.  Laredo ruled the contest by providing four winners out of 12.  
We are glad to see that Laredo is nationally recognized and their hard work 

and effort paid off.      CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF THEM!!  
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Seeking PTO Board Members 

More information will be coming soon….. 
However, if you are interested, please email –  
     jgesquiere@cherrycreekschools.org 


